
 
 

 

 

June 1, 2022 

To: Peter Joseph 

From: Courtney Sparks, Library Director  

Re: Non-resident card fee schedule 

 

As we discussed, I’d like to revise the library’s fee schedule for non-resident cards. I’ve taken a 

look at surrounding towns and their fees, and my proposal lands somewhere in the middle of the 

range. I feel the following is an appropriate change that gives individuals and families more 

options for purchasing cards based on their budgets and usage of the library. 

Current: 

➢ 6 months $30 

➢ 12 months $55 

 

Proposed: 

➢ 3 months $15 

➢ 6 months $30 

➢ 12 months $60 

 

Non-resident cards are eligible for all library privileges and include everyone living in the 

household.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
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